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The Central Consolidated School District Board of Education announces its upcoming Board
Retreat, scheduled for April 17, 2025. The retreat will take place at the Randy J. Manning Board
Room, located at 583 Co Rd 6100, Kirtland, NM 87417, from 10:00 AM to 6:30 PM.

The Board Retreat is open to the public and can be attended in person. For those unable to
attend in person, the retreat will also be available via live stream on the Central Consolidated
School District's YouTube Channel: 

YouTube Link: https://www.youtube.com/@CentralConsolidatedSchools

The agenda for the retreat includes a variety of important topics, including:
Legal Overview of Board's Role in District Governance
Background and Discussion on District Challenges and Priorities
Federal and State legislative updates
Status of Leases with the Navajo Nation
Board Discussion on Policies and Policy Updates
Executive Session
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